
Grand Army Plaza and 
Prospect Heights Public Realm Capital Visioning

The NYC Department of Transportation (DOT) & Department of Design and Construction (DDC)  
are collaborating on a $1.8M Capital Project Scope Development Study (CPSD) study for Grand Army 
Plaza, Vanderbilt Ave. Open Street and Underhill Ave. Bike Blvd. In June and July, NYC DOT will be 
hosting a series of workshops to gather community feedback on proposed concepts for the three 
study areas. Please stop by and share your input!	    

Grand Army Plaza Greenmarket, Saturday, June 15, 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.​ 
(Grand Army Plaza entrance to Prospect Park)

Vanderbilt Open Street, Saturday, June 15, 1:00 p.m. to 4 p.m. 
(Vanderbilt Ave. and St. Marks Ave.)

Brooklyn Public Library Plaza, Monday, June 17, 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
(Outside the main entrance at 10 Grand Army Plaza)

Fort Greene Senior Citizens Council, Thursday, June 20, 12:30 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
(966 Fulton St.)

Virtual Meeting, Tuesday, June 25, 12:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. visit: bit.ly/3VuOgbC 
(Vanderbilt Ave. and St. Marks Ave.)

Medgar Evers College, Wednesday, July 10, 3:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
(Outside the main entrance at Crown St. and Bedford Ave.)

 Grand Army Plaza      Vanderbilt Open Street  Underhill Ave. Bike Blvd. 

To request accessibility accommodations, contact Emily Riquelme at 646.892.1363 or 
eriquelme@dot.nyc.gov.

Scan the QR or visit: bit.ly/GAPsurvey24  
to learn more about the visioning  
proposals and to share your feedback.

https://bit.ly/3VuOgbC
http://bit.ly/GAPsurvey24

